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MINUTES OF THE PAC COUNCIL 

Held on Wednesday, October 16, 2024 (6:00pm) 

In-person: Library + Zoom 

Present:  Susie 

   Jing 

   Tina 

   Emily 

   Frances 

   And 1 parent 

 

Also Present: Sharon Hoffinger Principal shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca 

 Peter Ritchie Vice Principal pritchie@sd38.bc.ca 

 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order with introductions by PAC Chair Susie. 

APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES & AGENDA: The PAC Meeting agenda as prepared by 

Susie for October 16, 2024 was moved at the PAC Meeting by Tina and seconded by Frances. 

The agenda  was adopted. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes from the PAC Meeting held on September 17, 2024 

were moved at the October 16, 2024 PAC Meeting by Susie and seconded by Tina. The 

minutes were adopted. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 

● The school's volleyball team will participate in a game at Richmond Secondary in 

November. 

● The Breakfast Club continues to support students with a nutritious start to their day. 

● The principal expressed gratitude to the PAC for organizing a successful community 

event. 

● The Terry Fox Run exceeded its goal, raising over $1,000 for cancer research. 

● The school observed Orange Shirt Day to honor and raise awareness for Indigenous 

reconciliation. 

● The unveiling of the new Currie school logo will happen soon. 

● An earthquake drill is scheduled for October 17th to ensure preparedness. 

● The school will serve as a polling station for Election Day on Saturday. 

● Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for October 22-23, with early dismissal on 

both days. 

● Kindergarten students will undergo hearing screening on October 24th. 

● A new teacher will join the staff, with more details to be shared in the upcoming 

newsletter. 

● The library will be undergoing renovations next week to improve the space. 



● Volunteers are needed for the upcoming book fair, and this will be highlighted in the 

newsletter. 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

 
APPROVAL OF Annual Budget. The Annual Budget has been approved. 

 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

• In November we will have 4 hotlunches. We have received some good comments on Fantuan.  

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

● PAC will provide low sugar, nuts-fee candies for the whole school on Halloween day. 

● Booster Juice Fundraiser: The Booster Juice fundraiser was a big success. We had over 

100 orders. 

● Krispy Kreme donuts fundraiser’s ordering deadline is Oct 23th. Pick up at Nov 1st 

● Purdy’s Chocolate fundraiser is opening next week.  

● An opportunity for Lacrosse lessons has been presented, with more updates to be 

discussed in future meetings. 

 

Yearbook 



All yearbooks have been distributed to students; if anyone has not received theirs, please 

contact the PAC. 

 

 

QUESTIONS & COMMENTS: 

 

MEETING ADJOURNMENT: 

The next PAC meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, November 20, 9:00 am and in person at 

the library. 

 

ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOMED! 


